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30th June 2020
Dear Parent/Carer
We would like to offer the children in Key Stage 2 the opportunity to take part in “Young Voices” which is a concert for primary school children.  It involves over 1 million children all over the country and is quite simply – awesome! Our school has been part of it for the past 10 years and it is an event which children in Year 6 often refer to as one of their lasting memories from their time at The Ellis. 

The concert we will be taking part in is at Sheffield Arena on Wednesday 13th Jan 2021 at 7.00pm.  Before then there is a lot to do! We will practise the songs and the dance moves one lunchtime each week and will send lyrics home for the children to begin learning the songs. 

There is no cost for your child to take part in Young Voices. The children will be transported to and from the concert by coach which the PTFA have kindly offered to fund again this year. On the day of the concert, children will take part in an afternoon rehearsal at the arena and will be required to bring a packed tea. Staff will then bring the children back to school after the concert. (A letter with further details outlining all the arrangements will be sent out nearer the time). 

You can buy tickets for the concert (last year they were £20 each but we do not have the price yet for this year) and the children need either a plain white T-shirt or a ‘Young Voices’ T-shirt.  Once we have received permission via email, we will send out order forms for tickets and t-shirts. Please note, there is no obligation to buy either of these. Tickets ordered through school will be allocated seats together; however parents are welcome to purchase tickets directly from the arena right up until the concert date (although these will not necessarily be near parents from our school and cost more than ordering through school).  

You can find out more on the website www.youngvoices.co.uk where there is a dedicated Parents section.

Final choir numbers are needed before 30th September so if you would like your child to take part please respond as soon as possible.  We have 48 places available and therefore will allocate on a first come first served basis. Please could everybody respond via email to Mrs Fiddes to ensure places are allocated fairly.  
Before replying, we ask that you speak to your child and explain that they are making a commitment to attend one lunchtime practise every week from September up until the concert date. We always end up with a waiting list of children who desperately want to do Young Voices and then have other children who have been given a place, but a few weeks in drop out as they do not want to miss their lunchtime playtime. We welcome everyone, but do ask that you check that your child genuinely wants to be involved in Young Voices and will show this by turning up once a week to a lunchtime rehearsal. 
Thank you and we look forward to starting rehearsals in September. We will send out a confirmation letter for those who have a place and a photocopy of the words so they can get started learning them over the summer holidays!
Yours sincerely

Mrs C Trotter (KS1 lead and music co-ordinator)
                         Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding
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